
Village of Birch Run Planning Commission 
 

Notice of Public Hearing 
 

Proposed Amendments - Village of Birch Run Zoning Ordinance 
 
The Village of Birch Run Planning Commission will hold a Public Hearing on 
March 10, 2025 at 7:00 p.m. in the Village Council Chambers, 12060 Heath 
Street, Birch Run, Michigan 48415, to receive input on its proposed amendments 
to the Village of Birch Run Zoning Ordinance. The proposed amendments deal 
with the following land uses: Article 10, Section 10.51-Temporary Outdoor Sales 
and Displays. Length of Time Permitted.  
 
A copy of the proposed amendments to the Village of Birch Run Zoning 
Ordinance will be available for public inspection and review at the Village offices, 
12060 Heath Street, Birch Run, Michigan 48415, Monday through Friday, 9:00 
a.m. to 3:00 p.m.  
 
All written communications must be received prior to the date of the hearing or 
presented at the time of the hearing.  Written communication can be mailed to 
the Village of Birch Run, PO Box 371, 12060 Heath Street, Birch Run, Michigan 
48415. Verbal communication may be made at the meeting. 
 
Should you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to 
contact the Village of Birch Run at (989) 624-5711, Monday through Friday, 8:00 
a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
 
 
Stacey Plichta 
 
Village Clerk 


